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ISSUE: |

Question on Notice ~ Parliamentary Inquiry into ICE on 29 July 2015.

BACKGROUND:

On the 29 July 2015 Deputy Commissioner Kaldas participated in th
Inquiry into ICE at Liverpool. .

During the hearing Mr Kaldas took a question on notice from Senat

e Parliamentary

SINGH

regarding the total number of Laboratory seizures in New South Wdles this year.

The response was due by COB Friday 21 August, 2015.

COMMENT:

In response to the question on notice as of the 10% August 2015 there has been 68

confimed laboratory seizures. In May 2015 the total number was 11

RECOMMENDATION:
The information is forwarded to the Office of Police as requested.

Donna O’'Mally

Detective Sergeant

Office of Deputy Commissioner
20 August, 2015.
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